
     

International Education Program 
Summer School 2024 

Volunteer Positions 
 

School District No. 43 (Coquitlam)’s International Education Program is seeking volunteers for its 

Summer School Programs from July 8 – August 9, 2024.  International students participate in 

English as a Second Language classes in the morning and may also participate in afternoon cultural 

activities.  The cultural activities afternoon is an opportunity for students from overseas to 

experience Canadian culture by participating in group and team activities and tours and by exploring 

the beautiful outdoors of the Lower Mainland area of BC. Alternately, international students may 

enroll in credit courses and be working toward graduation requirements instead. 

 

Volunteers are an important component of the International Education Program’s Summer School.  

We have a number of different opportunities for volunteers to work with students in the ESL 

classes, computer classes, credit courses, and sometimes in the cultural activities component of the 

program. 

 

Requirements 

The successful candidate would ideally: 

• be enrolled as a student in Grade 10, 11, or 12 in a secondary school in School District No. 43 

(Coquitlam)  

• be seeking admission to a university education program 

• possess leadership, organizational, and interpersonal skills  

• be proficient with the English language 

• have experience with a second language 

 

Note:  first aid certification, experience working with international students, and knowledge of 

Mandarin, Spanish or Korean are assets. Students outside of the aforementioned criteria will also 

be considered. 

 

If you or someone you know is interested, please send us an application by June 14, 2024.  The 

volunteer hours may be used towards graduation, if you are in grade 10-12. A letter will be provided 

to you at the end. 

 
 

 

 


